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A regular meeting of the Bad Axe City Council was called to order at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, July 

15, 2024, by Mayor Particka. 

ROLL CALL 

Present:  Mayor Particka, Council Members: Glaza, McKimmy, Harrison, 

Rochefort, Rapson. 

Absent:  Perez. 

Staff:    City Manager Bachman, City Clerk, Zagorski. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

Motion by Rochefort second by Rapson to approve the July 1, 2024, Regular Meeting Minutes. 

Voice vote:  all voting aye. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

-Chief Webber introduced BAPD’s new officer, Kyle Bischer, to the Council. He stated that 

Bischer is a graduate of Ubly High School, and Delta College. He worked for Tuscola County 

for 3 years prior to accepting the position with the BAPD.  

ORDER OF BUSINESS 

1.  Motion by Rochefort second by Glaza to approve the City-Wide Garage Sales the week 

of Huron County Fair (August 1st-4th). 

Voice vote:  all voting aye. 

 

2.  Motion by Rochefort second by Particka to approve the voting for the 3 trustee 

candidates running for the MML Workers’ Compensation Fund.  

 

           AYES:  Glaza, Harrison, Rochefort, McKimmy, Rapson, Particka. 

 NO:  None. 

 

3. Motion by Harrison second by Rapson to approve to modify the previous meeting’s 

motion to widen the sidewalk in front of Hanson’s and take away 1 parking space, to 

now keep it the same as it currently is and both parties sign an agreement to not park a 

vehicle by the city light pole. 

 

AYES:  Rochefort, Harrison, Glaza, McKimmy, Rapson, Particka. 

NO:  None. 

 

Recommendations from Finance Committee 

1. Motion by Harrison second by Glaza for the approval of the purchase of Taser 7 training 

cartridges and training targets, in the amount of $1,493.25, required for the use of 

department issued tasers. 

 

 AYES:  Glaza, Harrison, McKimmy, Rochefort, Rapson, Particka.  

 NO:  None. 

 

2. Motion by Particka second by Rochefort to approve the renewal of the MML Workers’ 

Compensation Fund, in the amount of $12,267.00. 
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 AYES:  Harrison, Glaza, McKimmy, Rochefort, Rapson, Particka. 

 NO:  None. 

 

3. Motion by Glaza second by Particka for the approval of the payment of bills: 

$761,435.17. 

 -July 10,2024 

  

 AYES:  Harrison, McKimmy, Rochefort, Rapson, Glaza, Particka.  

 NO:  None. 

 

Mayor and Council Comments 
- Council Member Harrison thanked Chief Webber for hiring and training the next generation of 

Police Officers for the City of Bad Axe.  He stated that Chief Webber is doing a nice job 

selecting the new officers. 

- Council Member Glaza stated that he was pleased to see the building on the corner at 101 North 

Port Crescent Street being finally demolished. Glaza also thanked Chief Webber and his 

department, as well as the Sheriff’s Department for a job well done during the incident on S. 

Silver Street over the weekend.  

-Mayor Particka also thanked Chief Webber and his staff for taking care of the incident on S. 

Silver Street over the weekend. 

 

 

Council Information 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

Motion by Particka second by Harrison to adjourn at 6:40 p.m.  

Voice vote: all voting aye, motion carried. 

 

________________________  

Kathleen Particka, Mayor 

 

 

___________________________ 

Tara Zagorski, City Clerk 


